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Hi, I am a parent in the Classical Academies system. I am concerned because last October, 
the Board passed a policy to require that students be "outed" to their families if they wish 
to change the name or pronouns that they use at school, even if this poses safety risks to 
the student. (It was passed under the guise of notifying parents of ANYTHING that posed a 
health risk to students, but this part was explicit.) This January 1, these types of policies 
were specifically prohibited through AB 1955 (Ward.) I have inquired with the school my 
student attends and was told that the school might wait to modify or repeal this harmful 
policy pending the outcome of other litigation in the state. This is problematic because it 
continues to subject vulnerable students to harm and violates state law, both possibly 
endangering students and making the schools vulnerable to costly lawsuits. I would like to 
know what the plan is for the school to address this harmful, illegal policy?
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